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As an operator that is planning on retiring within 5 years, along with a lot of colleagues, a fee
increase will deter future operator interest. I'm not sure Ecology realizes, but there is and will
continue to be a shortage of qualified persons' to fill upcoming vacant operator positions. 
Perhaps, instead of increasing fees, focus on promoting the wastewater industy. More people
interested and becoming operators can add more revenue.


